From: Nancy Rawson [mailto:nrawson@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 1:31 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Book donation to Lozano Branch of CPL

I'm writing on behalf of the Rudy Lozano Branch of the Chicago Public Library.

In February, 2016 we received 12 donated books. One book was added to the collection, three were kept to use as prize books, and eight were discarded.

Thank you.

What are you reading?
Nancy A. Rawson
Rudy Lozano Branch
Chicago Public Library
